## SLCC Board Email Communication Minutes June 15, 2022

E-mail communication sent by Samantha Palmatier to SLCC Board members; Ken Duquaine, Judy Daidone, Lynn Thompson, Wayne Divoky, Dale Willey, Jon Livoti, Tom Jones, Bob Little and Lois Hammer

<u>Topic:</u> Jan Ballard sent a note asking the SLCC Board to consider a donation to Nathaniel Smalley's "Go Fund Me" Fund for his parents who lost everything in a house fire. Nathaniel is a friend of SLCC as a professional photographer. He both spoke and taught at our club for free over the years.

John Livoti recommended a donation between \$100-\$250. After some email communication it was recommended that we send \$200. There were no dissent votes, approval was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted Lois Hammer SLCC Board Secretary